Remsen !.Mu_'g - f\g)eonl\ l E.5.D.

iy ; =N 5 Ao - B e e
11 Mili Road « P.O. Box 900 « Remsenburg, New York 11960 « (631) 325-0203
I LN Y
rfax {C}ix/;- 325-8435

March 18, 2020

Dear RSE families,

[ hope that this letter finds you well and that you are taking good care of yourself and your family. Yesterday,
Governor Andrew Cuomo issued an executive order that states:

“Every school in New York State is hereby directed to close no later than March 18, for a period of two weeks,
ending April 1, 2020. The state will reassess at that time whether to extend such closure beyond this date and
may continue to suspend the 180-day instructional requirement.”

As a result of this Executive Order, our children would return back to school on April 2nd, unless we hear
otherwise in the coming days. I will be sure to communicate information with you as it becomes available.

The Governor has also charged Superintendents in Suffolk County with submitting a plan for instruction outside
of school, for the days that do not constitute snow days or Spring break. As a result, our Google Classrooms
will go live on March 26th and students should begin engaging in the materials that the teachers have created
for them. At that time, if you have questions or require assistance, please feel free to reach out to your child’s
teacher via email, or other means that have been established with you prior. Staff email addresses are attached to
this email.

Our students in grades fifth and sixth grade were all issued a computer at the beginning of the school year, that
they take home daily. For our younger learners, there are iPads in the classroom that they utilize. If your child
needs to borrow the iPad to be used at home for At-HomeLearning, you may make an appomtment to come into
the school to retrieve the device. This can occur by contacting Mrs. Martel at . Liorsufsd.org or calling at
631-325-0203 ext 104, and scheduling a time to do so. Someone will be avallable between 8AM and 2PM. We
will have everything ready for you when you arrive.

I will keep you apprised as things evolve. Please continue to practice social distancing and enjoy this time with
your children. We sure do miss them!

Dénise Lindsay- Sullwalj
Superintendent of Schools

incerely,



Last Name

Albert
Alvarado
Andreoli
Andria
Blowes
Bongiovi
Bookamer
Chornoma
Dasaro
Ferone
Floridia
Henninger
Hudson
Johnson
Kirschberg
LaCorte
Massey
Mccafferty
Napolitano
Napolitano
Patsos
Quigg
Sears
Simone
Soucheck

First Name
Eric
Allison
Dana
Laureen
Noel
Rachele
Kelly
Kelly
Karen
Colleen
Megan
Suzann
Christopher
Deborah
Kandyce
Janeen
Brian
Emily
Guy
Krissy
Christine
Michelle
Katherine
Christine
Jaclyn

Teacher Emails

Email Address
albert@rsufsd.org
alvarado@rsufsd.org
andreoli@rsufsd.org
andria@rsufsd.org
blowes@rsufsd.org
bongiovi@rsufsd.org
bookamer@rsufsd.org
chornoma@rsufsd.org
dasaro@rsufsd.org
ferone@rsufsd.org
floridia@rsufsd.org
henninger@rsufsd.org
hudson@rsufsd.org
johnson@rsufsd.org
kirschberg@rsufsd.org
lacorte@rsufsd.org
massey@rsufsd.org
mecafferty@rsufsd.org
napolitano@rsufsd.org
knapolitano@rsufsd.org
patsos@rsufsd.org
quigg@rsufsd.org
sears@rsufsd.org
simone@rsufsd.org
soucheck@rsufsd.org




